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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: britpete@aol.com
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2008 5:03 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Case #RO0002945, 2145 35th Ave. Oakland, Ca 94601

Dear Paresh, 

 

It was good to talk with you on Thursday regarding the status of the above site. 

 

I would like to confirm our discussion wherein I explained to you that I am in litigation 

with the seller of the property, Maria Campos and do not expect to have it resolved before 

February 2009. As I am sure you can appreciate I have invested considerable funds in getting 

building approvals for the site so the delays, coupled with the economy, litigation etc has 

placed considerable financial burden upon me. 

You confirmed to me that you will hold any additional enforcement steps until after the 

resolution next February and I appreciate that. I will keep you abrest of developments as 

they occur. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Robertson 

 


